EASTMAN KODAK COMPANY
ROCHESTER 4, N.Y. e

GENERAL OFFICES
LOCUST 6000

343 STATE STEREET

April 7, 1961

Mr. Robert M. Ancell, Jr. _
6209 Alta Monte Avenue, N.E.
Albuquerque, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Ancell:

I have your letter of the 2nd regarding the Yalta
Secret Agreement. I am sorry but I do not feel that I am in
a position to make any valuable comments on this subject. 1
have read articles and one or two books about it, but I do
not feel competent to make any comments. I do think, however,
that in judging the wisdom of the action taken, consideration
must be given to the Intelligence reports which were presented .
by the military authorities to the principals at the Conference.

Sincerely yours,
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